HIGH ExpecTATION®

THE GAINSBOROUGH ACADEMY
Sweyn Lane, Gainsborough, DN211PB @ 01427 612411
admin@thegainsboroughacademy.org.uk thegainsboroughacademy.org.uk
HEADTEACHER: Mrs R Skelton

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the summer holidays, | would like to update you on the arrangements for the end
of this academic year and for our return in September 2025.

Arrangements for the last day of term:
On the last day of term, Friday 18" July, students will finish school earlier. The arrangements are

as follows:

The day will be as normal for periods 1 and 2, followed by 1st break at 11.35 am - 12.05 pm. At
the end of break, students will go to their form room and meet with their Form Tutor.

Students will then be dismissed by year group from 12.30 pm.

Please let us know if you wish your child to be supervised until 3.00 pm by emailing:
admin@gainsboroughacademy.com no later than 3.10 pm on Friday 11t July.

Return to school in September:
First day back at school for ALL year groups - Tuesday 2"¢ September 2025.

Students are expected to be in school by 8.30 am.

A reminder of the structure of the day:

Time Period
8:30am - 8.45 am Form Tutor Time
8.45 am - 9:05 am Reading
9:05 am - 10:20 am Period 1
10:20 am - 11:35 am Period 2
11:35 am - 12:05 pm 1st Break
12:05 pm - 1:15 pm Period 3
1:15 pm - 1.45 pm 2nd Break
1.45 pm - 3:00 pm Period 4
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Key Dates

Inset days 2025/2026

e Monday 15t September 2025
e Monday 3" November 2025
e Monday 23™ February 2026
e Friday 26" June 2026

e Tuesday 213t July 2026

School Email Contact Information:

General Enquiries admin@gainsboroughacademy.com
Attendance Team attendance@gainsboroughacademy.com
KS3 pastoral team pastoralks3@gainsboroughacademy.com
KS4 pastoral team pastoralks4@gainsboroughacademy.com
Safeguarding Team safeguarding@gainsboroughacademy.com

| will write to you again before the end of term (Friday 18t July), to share key information in
preparation for September.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

/ Brett on

Mrs R Skelton
Headteacher



